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IN THE FAIR WORK COMMISSION 

2014 Award Review 

(AM2014/255) 

Community and Public Sector Union (CPSU) (PSU Group) 

Submissions regarding summary of submissions of 4 January re technical and drafting issues in 

Airport Employees Award Exposure Draft 

 

1. The CPSU makes these submissions in accordance with the Draft Report issued by Vice 

President Catanzariti on 5 October 2017. 

 

2. In that Draft Report, the Vice President called for comments on the accuracy of the summary 

of technical and drafting issues and the status of the outstanding items by 19 October 2017.   

 

3. The CPSU says the summary of technical and drafting issues of 4 January 2017 correctly 

states a summary of the issues that have been raised. 

 

4. The CPSU notes and agrees with the AMWU submission of 17 October 2017 that the 

outstanding items which require determination may not be controversial and are not subject 

to contest between the parties who have participated in the process so far. 

 

 

 

19 October 2017  

CPSU - SYDNEY 

 


